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Regulations to support the new regime for the 
conduct of financial institutions 
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Please check if your submission contains confidential information: 
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Introduction 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on possible regulations to support the new 
regime for the conduct of financial institutions being developed under the Financial Markets 
(Conduct of Institutions) Amendment Bill (Bill).  

Fidelity Life (we/our) is the largest New Zealand-owned and operated life insurer and the 2017, 2018 
and 2019 ANZIIF New Zealand Life Insurance Company of the year. We’re all about protecting New 
Zealanders’ way of life.  

We’re in the business of paying claims and we’re there for our customers and their families when 
they need us. In the 2020 financial year we paid out $139.7 million in claims and since 1973 we’ve 
paid out more than $1.1 billion.  

We’re committed to a model where consumers’ interests come first, we have greater transparency 
across the industry and good conduct is a given. That’s why we’re active participants in the 
legislative process helping to shape our industry and support measures that help build trust in the 
life insurance industry. 

As set out in the discussion document, we agree further guidance may be necessary to support the 
new conduct regime, but only where there is uncertainty or where there may be inconsistencies 
applied by financial institutions to meet minimum standards set out in the Bill.  

We reiterate there is already an existing network of regulation that controls every aspect of an 
insurer’s business, and there appears to be some duplication with existing licensing regimes and 
obligations which creates confusion for both the industry and consumers. Clarity and consistency 
across related regulations is required to ensure the Bill and supporting regulations achieve what they 
set out to do. 

 

  


























